

2025 Golf4DLS Tournament Committee

Mat Baer '74 David Baer '75 Monique Bayard Cheryl Callejo Jarrott '98 Mike Centola '78 Joe Comeaux '76 Ricky Esteves '95 Graham Jarrott '98 Renee Haase Charley Hassinger '85 Caroline Laurent Huber '99 Anne Leslie '99 Craig Leaumont '98 Nicholas Perrin '19 Melissa Perrone Jay Schlotterer '65 Myles Seghers '65 Miles Tully '00

Paul Kelly '83 *President*

DE LA SALLE HIGH SCHOOL

THE CHRISTIAN BROTHERS HIGH SCHOOL ON THE AVENUE SINCE 1949

Title Sponsor: De La Salle Class of 1965 Celebrating their 60th Anniversary

March 18, 2025

Dear Friend of De La Salle,



I hope this letter finds you well. Our annual golf tournament, Golf4DLS, is just around the corner, and we are reaching out to request your generous support through food donations. This special event is scheduled for **Friday**, **May 2, 2025** at **Lakewood Golf Club** and is an important occasion of fellowship and fundraising for our school community.

We are seeking food and drink donations to help us provide refreshments and meals for our participants, volunteers, and guests. Contributions such as bottled water, snacks, desserts, or catered dishes would be greatly appreciated. Any donation, whether large or small, will directly enhance the experience for all attendees and contribute to the overall success of the event.

In recognition of your generosity, we would be honored to acknowledge your contribution during the event and in our promotional materials. This is a wonderful opportunity to showcase your support for De La Salle High School and connect with our vibrant community.

If you are willing to contribute or have any questions, please feel free to contact me email at chuber@delasallenola.com or by phone at 504-895-5717 x 114. We would be happy to arrange for pick-up or discuss any specific requirements you may have.

Your support is crucial to the success of our event, and we are deeply grateful for your consideration. Together, we can create a memorable experience for our students, families, and guests while supporting De La Salle High School.

Thank you for your time and generosity. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

With gratitude,

Caroline Laurent Huber '99

Golf4DLS Committee Member

Caroline Lament Hubin

Director of Alumni Relations

Thank you for your generosity and support of De La Salle High School's Athletics Program! Please complete the form below to let us know how you would like to contribute to our Golf4DLS tournament.

Contact Information:
Name:
Business Name (if applicable):
hone Number:
Email Address:
Oonation Details:
would like to donate the following food item(s):
Preferred Donation Method: Drop-off — The donor brings the item to De La Salle High School on
Thursday, May 1, 2025 before 3:00 pm.
Drop-off — The donor brings the item to Lakewood Golf Club on Friday, May 2, 2025 before 6:00 a.m.
Pick-up — De La Salle will arrange pick up date and time.
Acknowledgment:
In-kind donations will be recognized on social media platforms and displayed on banners during your event. Business Name (for promotional materials):

Sample In-Kind Banner



Please retain this letter for your records.

Thank you for supporting De La Salle's Athletics Program

Please submit this form by Friday, April 4, 2025. For inquiries, contact us at 504-895-5717.

If you have any questions, concerns or discrepancies with the information in this letter, please feel free to contact us: De La Salle High School | Office of Advancement & Alumni Relations advancement@delasallenola.com | (504) 895-5717

This letter confirms your gift without promise of goods or services as required by the Internal Revenue Service. De La Salle High School is a 501(c) 3 organization, and its federal tax identification number is 72-0981487.